
Miro Jewelers – Denver, CO 

Verragio Trunk Show – November 17-18th – 10am-6pm 

Denver’s Miro Jewelers to Host Verragio Trunk Sale November 17th and 18th 

Denver, Colorado: It has been announced, that Miro Jewelers – located in Denver, Colorado – 
will be hosting a special trunk show in collaboration with the award-winning designers of 
Verragio. Scheduled for Friday, November 17th and Saturday, November 18th, this event will 
feature an array of Verragio engagement rings and wedding bands. 

Starting at 10am and ending at 6pm, the Verragio Trunk Show at Miro Jewelers promises to 
offer a number of special discounts and sales, and an onsite “Verragio concierge” who will 
answer any questions to help find the perfect piece of bridal jewelry. 

When asked about the Verragio Trunk Show, the president of Miro Jewelers, Nadim Miro said 
that he was, “especially excited” for this event, and added that “with the holiday season just 
around the corner, this Verragio event is the perfect opportunity for our customers to take 
advantage of some amazing jewelry deals”. Also excited for the Verragio Trunk Show is 
longtime Miro Jewelers customer, Mike Showalter who said, “I’ve been waiting for the right 
time to surprise my longtime girlfriend with an engagement ring. So I’m eager to get advice 
from a Verragio expert on what kind of ring I should get”. 

Individuals interested in attending either the November 17th or November 18th days of the 
Verragio Trunk show at Miro Jewelers, should visit MiroJewelers.com, or call (303)-393-8880, 
for more information.  

About Miro Jewelers: For over 50 years, Miro Jewelers has been a retailer of designer brand 
jewelry items including, engagement rings, wedding bands, and fashion jewelry, as well as a 
selection of GIA-certified loose diamonds. Located in the Cherry Creek shopping district of 
Denver, Colorado, Miro Jewelers is proud to service the Littleton, Westminster, Arvada, and 
Lakewood communities and offers a custom jewelry design services, financing plans, and 
comprehensive quality guarantees. For more information on products, services, events, and 
fundraising opportunities at Miro Jewelers, please visit MiroJewelers.com or call (303)-393-
8880.   
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